
Kenneth L. “Kelly” Evans (DIV 03) 

 

The Lake Limerick Water System is undoubtedly the most valuable and essential 

Association asset. The need for substantial stewardship and long-term planning is essential to 

maintain and improve our already excellent water supply system. That is why I am seeking a 

position on the Water Committee. 

Last year I was appointed to serve on the Water Committee to fill an unexpired term.  

During that time, I have been part of committee actions to hire an excellent Water System 

manager and assistant, evaluate system revenues, support a restructuring of water rates to 

encourage conservation and manage resources, collaborate with committee members and our 

CAM in long­ range planning, system maintenance and upgrades, and emergency repairs. 

Extensive experience with pumping/hydraulics, personnel hiring/management, long-range 

planning, and fiscal conservancy, as well as the ability to work collaboratively with 

committee members, LLCC employees, and community members are some of the skills I bring 

to the committee. I am a member of the Lake Dam Committee and have previously served 

on the LLCC Board of Directors. My wife, Cyndi, and I have owned property at Lake 

Limerick since 2008 and have been permanent residents since 2018. 

I am committed to helping the Association, and the Water committee in particular, meet the 

growing demands placed on our aging infrastructure. To that end I ask for the privilege of 

your vote. 

 


